
Thank you for enquiring about a school trip to Shortwood Farm.

A typical trip would be as follows: When you arrive we would give the 
children a safety talk before we start the tour. We would then spend approx 
1.5 - 2 hours feeding farm animals, holding small animals such as kittens 
and guinea pigs, meeting the ponies and donkeys and hand milking the 
cow.

Lunch could be eaten in either our inside or outside picnic areas. The shop 
would be open at lunchtime. We realise that spending money can be very 
time consuming especially with young children, so if required we can set 
up a £1 stall away from the other things so that children can just choose 
from there.

After lunch the children can play in the indoor or outdoor play areas before 
being taken on a walk (or a tractor ride) to the woods to see the badger 
sett.

Obviously each trip can be tailored to suit the requirements of each school.

The cost is £5 per child, £7 per Adult, with a 10% over all discount for 
parties of 15 or more. As a high number of adults are required to 
accompany young children half will be admitted free of charge.

If you would like any more information please give us a ring on 01885 
400205. 
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